
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Travel Advisory for TakeCare Members:
 Quarantine for all Incoming Travelers

Effective Tuesday, March 31, 2020 at midnight ALL 
incoming passengers, regardless of place of 
origin or transit, are subject to a 14-day quarantine 
at a government-designated facility upon entry to 
Guam. The quarantine will be applied unless the 
traveler possesses a healthcare recognized and 
certified document that attests he or she is not 
infected with COVID-19 within the last 72 hours. As 
this is an evolving process, these guidelines are 
subject to revision.

We recommend that any medical appointments 
to any place outside of Guam be delayed until the 
situation with COVID-19 has settled. 

If you have a need for urgent off-island medical 
care please contact our team to discuss provider alternatives.

Customer Service: (671) 647-3526 
Medical Referral Services (MRS): (671) 300-5995
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